December 11,2017
Board of Selectmen Meeting
Non-Public Session

Clerk Panasiti moved to enter non-public session pursuant to
NH RSA 91-A: 3 II (a). Second by Mr. Grella.

Roll Call: Grella-yes, Brew-yes, Lyon-yes, Panasiti- yes, Akillian - yes. Vote was unanimous
5-0.

The Board entered non-public session at 8:06pm.

The Board of Selectmen and Town Administrator Jim O’Mara discussed the compensation of
two public employees.

The Board exited non-public session at 9:28pm.
Chairman Brew stated that in non-public session no motions were made and no votes were taken.

Mr. Akillian moved to adjourn the meeting. Second by Vice Chairman Lyon. Motion passed
unanimously 5-0.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30pm.
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